
 
 
 
 
The Fife Council (The Causeway, Kennoway) 
(Temporary Prohibition of Use) Order 2024 
 
============================================================== 
 
 

Temporary Road Closure   
The Causeway, Kennoway 

 
 

WHERE? Kennoway, The Causeway, between Swan Avenue 
and property “Hawthorn Cottage”. 
 
The alternative route for vehicular traffic is via  
The Causeway and New Road. 
 
Access for emergency services and residents will 
be maintained to either side of the works via the 
alternative route.  Pedestrian access will be 
maintained.  
 

 

WHEN? 09/09/24 at 08.00hrs to 20/09/24 at 18.00hrs, or 
until earlier completion of the works. 

 
 

WHY? To allow HV cable works to be carried out in 
safety. 

 
 

WHO? Coneworx is responsible for these works and can 
be contacted as follows:-  
 
Contact:    07912265149 
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